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MATERIAL CHANGE REPORT 

Item 1: Name and Address of Reporting Issuer 

NanoStruck Technologies Inc. (the “Company”) 
2660 Meadowvale Blvd., Suite 6B 
Mississauga, ON  L5N 6M6 

Item 2: Date of Material Change 

November 7, 2013. 

Item 3: News Release 

A news release was issued and disseminated on November 7, 2013 through TheNewsWire and filed on 
SEDAR (www.sedar.com). 

Item 4: Summary of Material Changes 

The Company reported the shipment of the field test units of NanoClear cartridges for Nanosan. As 
announced by the Company in June 2013, NanoStruck received a purchase order of 23,000 units from 
New World Sanitations CC of South Africa. 

Item 5: Full Description of Material Change 

Nanosan is a sewage digester unit developed by New World Sanitations that is designed to reduce 
water usage for a family of five to between 300 liters and up to 1,200 liters per year. That compares 
with an average family that uses between 32,000 and up to 80,000 liters of water per year to flush their 
toilet. The NanoClear cartridge uses the company proprietary nano powder, which removes ammonia, 
nitrites, nitrates, phosphates, odors and improves water quality. 

Nanosan is an environmentally conscious system, which uses virtually no outside sources of water or 
power. It is suitable for areas where there is no sewage system in place. 

NanoStruck will be providing the NanoClear filter cartridges that are utilized within the Nanosan system. 
While the initial target market for Nanosan has been informal settlements in the economically 
developing world, NanoStruck along with New World Sanitations, are looking to expand to areas in the 
developed world where there is little or no access to sewage systems. The Company is now shipping 
the first order of NanoClear cartridges for the Nanosan unit. 

Jürgen Graupe, CEO of New World Sanitations CC, said “NanoStruck, through ingenious innovation, 
has created the ultimate solution to perfect the innovative New World Sanitations Nanosan recycle 
sanitation system, to provide dignified sanitation to humankind and our environment, especially 
preserving our most important resource, water. 

Bundeep Singh Rangar, CEO and Chairman of the Board said: “The test units have been shipped 
within the anticipated time frame and provides New World Sanitation with a competitive edge in the 
market.” 

Item 6: Reliance on subsection 7.1(2) or (3) of National Instrument 51-102 

Not applicable.  

Item 7: Omitted Information 

None. 



Item 8: Executive Officer 

For further information, please contact: 

Raj Kurichh, Chief Marketing Officer at (905) 813-0900 

Item 9: Date of Report 

November 7, 2013. 


